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Control No. 52272 

Cover Letter - Emergency Preparedness Plan (EPP1) 

instructions 

This cover letter must be completed by each Public Water System and filed with the Public Utility 

Commission of Texas (PUC) pursuant to TWC §13.1396(b). 

Contact Information 

Name of Filing Party: V f d«- -ici, Cg. CEYD ill- Z 
Name of Retail Public Utility: Vigj-©f- Ioi.(~.Sb. OC.fD~1 2 

Certificate of Convenience and Necessity (CCN) - if applicable: 

Point of Contact Name: Etnu«llfub€rl 
Email Address: V icl·(OLOC-id Z e\) Cxh co. c,opn 

Phone Number: 34>\ - 367- | OlbG 

Tvpe of Filing 

Please Select One of the Following: 

1. U Submit a Copy of Approved Confidential Emergency Preparedness Plan (EPP) 

- File this Cover Letter as a regular filing. Then file a copy of the EPP approved by the Texas 

Commission on Environmental Quality (TCEQ) separately as a Confidential filing. You will find 

instructions for filing below. 

2. O Submit Copy of Request for an Exemption filed with the TCEQ 

- Include a copy of the documentation filed with the TCEQ seeking an exemption to the EPP 

requirement, and file this Cover Letter with the additional documentation attached. 

3. ,}*Submit a Copy of Request for an Extension filed with the TCEQ 

- Include a copy of the documentation filed with the TCEQ seeking an extension to fi
ling the EPP, 

and file this Cover Letter with the additional documentation attached. 

Filing Instructions 

E-Filing instructions- http://www.puc.texas.gov/industry/filings/E-Filing%20lnstructions.pdf 

Confidential filing instructions - https://www.puc.texas.gov/industry/filings/Confidential.aspx 

Questions? 

EPP Questions - duo@puc.texas.gov Filing Questions - centralrecords@puc.texas.gov 



Victoria County Water Control & Improvement District #2 
PO Box 238 

Placedo, TX 77977 
361-237-1066 

Victcowcid2@yahoo.com 

Re: Extension request for Emergency Preparedness Plan 
PWIS # 2350006 

We are requesting an extension for submitting the emergency preparedness plan for Victoria Co. 

WCID#2 due to construction issues. We received a grant to update the equipment and buildings at our 

water treatment plant. Unfortunately, due to COVID-19 and supply chain issues, the improvements 

were not completed according to schedule. The concrete subcontractor ghosted our contractor, 

Udelhoven, and a new subcontractor has been found but is going thru the governmental approval 

process to work on this project. We hope to have the slab poured next week which will lead to the 

installation of the new building and new equipment. Once the new equipment is installed, 1 should have 

the needed information to complete the emergency preparedness plan concerning kw requirements, 

etc, of the equipment. We do have a permanent emergency generator on-site and are on the utilities 

critical load list. 

If you need further information, please contact me at victcowcid2@vahoo.com. 

Sincerely, 

jthx-xbe~·A-
r-

Frances Grubert 
Office Mlanager 
Victoria County WCID#2 


